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Happy Friday everyone. We hope you have had a lovely week and are 
keen to make the most of the coming weekend whatever your plans 
are. My two children are desperate to begin writing their Christmas 

wish letters to Father Christmas so I ’m looking forward to helping with that 
and starting to feel… dare I say it… a tiny bit festive!! ! It’s only November 
but how quickly are the weeks flying by?! December will be here before 
we know it! With this in mind, we will continue to keep you updated with 
any exciting performances, assemblies, trips and experiences here in 
school over the coming weeks so that you can make sure you can make any 
arrangements you may need to in advance of these.
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GOLD ROSETTE

Noah L
  Scarlett CN

   Millie A
     Summer R

      Ruby D
        Theo H

          Laurie P
           Jason T

            Lucas LS

  
Book fair
The annual book fair has been another roaring success with so many of 
you purchasing books to read for pleasure at home and in your own time. 
It’s lovely to see so many of you who thoroughly enjoy reading and all 
of the wonders that come with stories and useful information and knowledge 
that comes from factual and information texts. You may not have realised it but you 
have also helped raise books for our school - over a whopping £600 worth! Not only 
will you get to enjoy the books you have purchased for yourselves at home but also 
some of the fabulous books chosen by school to top up our ever-growing collections.

  
Bonfire lunch
Thank you to NIcky and Tina who put on a delicious bonfire lunch this week as a yummy alternative to the usual menu. Many pupils enjoyed tucking into Hot Dogs, chips and other delicious treats. 

  Remembrance Sunday 
Thank you to everyone who has donated to 
the Poppy Appeal collection that we have 
been supporting here in school over the last 
week or so. Any monies raised go to the Royal 
British Legion - the country’s largest armed 
forces charity that supports our Armed Forces 
community, providing lifelong support to 
serving and ex-serving personnel and their 
families.
Miss McFerran and Mrs Clarke will be walking 
in the Middlewich parade on Sunday, leaving 
the British Legion at 10.30am, and then laying 
a wreath on behalf of Wimboldsley Primary 

School at the cenotaph. 
  If any children and parents 
   would like to join them,  
    please meet  at the 
   British Legion by 10.15am 
at the latest.

  
Children in Need

Don’t forget that next 
Friday 17th November 

is Children in Need day 
and we will be celebrating 
and raising funds for this 

charity, as we do every 
year, here in school.

On the day, unleash your 
creativity and come in all 

things 'spotty' 
- the wilder the better! 

We can't wait to see 
what you create!

Please use this link if you wish 
to read more about this charity:

https://www.
bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

about-us/
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